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Amsterdam, 14 October 2016 
 
Concerns: election for the President  of OISTAT 
 
Dear members of the EC, 
 
It is with great pleasure that VPT announces the candidacy of her established member 
Bert Determann  for President of OISTAT. Mr.Determann has stated  that he is willing to 
serve as President. The VPT is proud that Mr. Determann  is willing to invest a 
considerable amount of time and his great expertise in OISTAT. We fully support his 
candidacy. 
 
Furthermore we wish you all the best for the upcoming elections and thank you for all the 
work you have been doing to keep OISTAT a truly International organization of importance. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
On behalf of the Chair of the board of VPT Mrs.Kroeze-Knol, 
 
Els Wijmans 

 
Director VPT 
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